
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian        
 
Christmas Lunch and Christmas Jumper Day on Wednesday 13th December 
 
We would like to extend the invitation to all children in Reception, Years 1, 2, 3 and 4 who normally bring a 
Packed Lunch to have a Christmas Lunch, which is being served on Wednesday 13th December.  The School 
Council would also like to invite all the children to dress up in Christmas Jumpers.  This is not a fundraiser, 
just a School Council fun day for all children and staff. 
 
Please complete and return the bottom of this letter no later than Monday 20th November ONLY if your child 
normally has a packed lunch in Reception and Years 1, 2, 3 and 4 and you would like him/her to have a 
Christmas Lunch on Wednesday 13th December.   
 
Menu 
Traditional Roast Turkey / Or Vegetarian Option with roast potatoes and seasonal vegetables 
Festive Speciality Ice Cream / or Christmas pudding /  or Seasonal Biscuits 
 
The cost of the meal is £2.00 for Years 3 and 4 only payable through ParentPay. Making a payment is easy 
and simple, for those parents choosing to use PayPoint as their preferred method should contact the school 
office and ask for a barcode so they can pay at their nearest Pay Point store. 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
PLEASE NOTE IT WILL NOT BE POSSIBLE TO TAKE ORDERS AFTER MONDAY 20TH NOVEMBER 2017 
 
LUNCH ORDER: (Only complete if your child normally brings a Packed Lunch in Reception, Years 1, 2, 3 & 4) 
 
I would like my child _______________________________ Class ________ 
 
To have a Traditional Christmas Lunch on Wednesday 13th December ___ 
 
To have a Vegetarian Christmas Lunch on Wednesday 13th December ___ 
 
I have paid £2.00 via ParentPay ___ (FOR YEARS 3 AND 4 CHILDREN ONLY) 
 
Signed_________________________________ Parent/Guardian 


